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Sheriff Lavender is bringing Ross County back to a Level 1 Snow Emergency. The 

Sheriff is working directly with the County Engineers Office to monitor the roadways. 

 

The Sheriff and the Engineer warn residents that with the wind some area roadways will 

susceptible to drifting.  The Sheriff asks that the community report any hazardous road 

conditions to his office at 740-773-1185 or on the facebook page Ross County Sheriff.   

 

 

 

 

 


